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Glengarry Artists’ Collective Donates a Piece of History 

 
North Glengarry Ontario – On Wednesday, September 20th, 2023, the Collectif D’Artistes 
Glengarry Artists’ Collective attended the Township of North Glengarry’s Committee of the 
Whole meeting as a delegation to donate a piece of art as they do annually, to the Township. 
They have donated the maquette for their latest mural – The Senate Too. 

“This interpretation of the 1991 mural by Odile Têtu is to scale, about 18 by 48 inches. The work 
was painted by Collectif members, Kerry Herwijnen McIntosh and Tina Whitman. We think it 
would be an interesting addition to the TNG collection,” said Yvonne Callaway, VP and 
Treasurer of the Collectif.  

Through the Community Grant Program offered through the Arts, Culture and Heritage 
Committee, the Collectif D’Artistses Glengarry Artists’ Collective received funding to recreate 
the original mural in Mill Square. The piece was first painted and then printed on panels that 
were then mounted on the wall, restoring a beautiful piece of art in the community.  

“Art is something we should never take for granted, and seeing murals like this one 
representing our past is incredible, we are so appreciative to have such a group of talented 
individuals in North Glengarry,” said Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee Chair, Councillor Jeff 
Manley, “and we are always grateful to have donations made to the Township on behalf of the 
Collective.”  
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